
The Board of Management at St. James’ School, Cappagh 

Date of meeting: 25/09/2024 

 

Agreed Report 

Tara notified the board of our upcoming subject evaluation in Gaeilge.  Tara 

will be talking to the cigire in the morning on the phone. 

Upcoming school closure on October 18th to facilitate the new primary maths 

curriculum. On December 12th the whole school will attend the Panto 

“Rapunzel” in the Lime Tree Theatre, Limerick. 

The Den are up and running.   

Parents Association are having their AGM on October 7th.   

 


